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CONGRATULATIONS 

Marriage - J.R.M. Suter 

It is with very great pleasure that I am writing this announcement of the wedding of Mr. 

J.R.M. Suter to Miss Virginia E. Bowen. This happy event took place at Slough on 

Saturday, 2nd January, and I am sure all staff, both past and present, will join me in 

wishing them both many years of happy married life together. 

                                                                                             J.D. Suter, 

                                                                                             Director. 
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